
 

 

Doc:  580/04192017 

Date:  8 June 2017 

To:  Textron Aviation Authorized Service Facilities & Customers 

Subject:  Battery Returns 

This NEWS YOU CAN USE is being issued to assist with questions concerning the return of batteries for Warranty or 

Aftermarket Program coverage.  Batteries below are listed by Supplier Name and Part Number.  If you do not see the part 

number of the battery you have questions on, please contact your Claims Administrator or warranty@txtav.com.     

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The instructions above are for Warrantable batteries.  If not noted above and you have questions on batteries 

covered under ProParts and what should be returned, please contact proadvantage@txtav.com for assistance.  

After verification the battery will not be claimed for Warranty or Aftermarket Programs, the part can be scrapped on site. 

If you have questions concerning the information on this document, please contact your claims administrator or email 

warranty@txtav.com or call 316.517.6011 for assistance. 
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